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December 28, 2006 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
RE: Supercede Request for FCC ID: RAD048 
 
 
Hello All, 
 
We would like to request the FCC to supercede the test report exhibit per our clients request for 
FCC ID RAD048.  The test report has been revised to change the company from TCL& Alcatel 
Mobile Phones to T&A Mobile Phones.  We have uploaded the revised test report with a letter of 
justification per FCC requirements. 
 
Please advise if there is any other documentation needed. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Sanchez 
TCB Administrator 
MET Laboratories, Inc. 
Santa Clara, CA  
408-213-2359 



 

SHGSM-R-4.13-01-01 

Declaration for FCC reports update 
 
Gentleman, 
 
This letter is to declare that we SGS-CSTC would like to update the FCC test report of OT-
E230a (FCC ID: RAD048) for our T&A client. 
 
The changes as below 
 
The applicant is changed from TCL&Alcatel mobile phones to T&A mobile phones on page 2. 
 
 
 
Sincerely  
 

 
 
SGS-CSTC Standards Technical Services Co, Ltd. 
 
(Signed by the company officer) 
 
 

 


